
 

 

EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF KENYA IN STOCKHOLM 
 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY NOTIFICATION 

 

The Embassy of the Republic of Kenya wishes to inform our 

esteemed customers and the general public that the offices 

shall be remain closed on Tuesday, 20th July, 2021, in 

observance of Idd-ul-Adha and will resume delivery of our 

services on Wednesday, 21st July, 2021. 

Thank you. 

 

Embassy of the Republic of Kenya 

Stockholm 

19th July, 2021 


